
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
September 8, 2009 
13th SCHOOL DAY 

 
The first Quiz Bowl meeting will be 
Thursday, September 10 at 3:05 in Mrs. 
McCall’s  
Room A-3.  all grade levels are welcome.  
 
Breakfast of Champion applications are 
due tomorrow to Mr. Allen. 
 
Please the tennis team today at 2:40 p.m.  
 
The Regular registration deadline for the 
October 10th administration of the SAT is 
Wednesday, September 9th.  The nearest 
test site will be Tuscola High School.  
Come to guidance if you need further 
information or registration materials.  See 
guidance for information to register 
online. 
 
Seniors:  Please come to the counseling 
center if you are interested in the 
following scholarships with September 
deadlines.  Morehead-Cain Scholarship 
(for University of NC-Chapel Hill) Roan 
Scholars (for East Tennessee State 
University) 
 
Other scholarships now coming available 
include:  Voice of Democracy Audio 
Essay Contest, Levine Scholars (for 
University of North Carolina at Charlotte)  
Scholarship for business majors at Emory 
University. 
  
The ACT will be administered at Pisgah 
High School on Saturday, October 24.  
REGULAR REGISTRATION 
DEADLINE IS SEPTEMBER 18.  Juniors 
and Seniors should check to see if 
colleges/universities of interest accept or 

prefer ACT vs. SAT, this information will 
probably best be found at the 
college/university website.  If you have 
questions, please see your counselor.  You 
may pick up registration materials in the 
counseling center OR you may register 
online. 
 
Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors can 
order their class ring on Thursday, 
September 10 during lunch in the Student 
Lobby.  Students can also bring their 
parents and order from 3:30 to 6:00 on the 
same day in the Guidance Lobby.  Don’t 
forget your $ 60.00 Deposit (no personal 
checks accepted).  Extra ring packets are 
in the office.   
 
The Environmental Club will kick off this 
year with a party Wednesday, September 
9th after school in Ms. Marra’s room B-6.  
Everyone welcome to attend.  
 
Class Officer Applications are available in 
the office for students that would like to 
become an officer for the 2009 – 2010 
school year. 
 
Reminder to Teachers:    
 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (September 8 – 
September 11)) 
 
1ST Lunch  Fox and Harvey 
2nd Lunch Marra and Morgan 
3rd Lunch McElreath and Whitehead 


